
 

 

My time at TG 
Introduction                                                                                                                                              
I can’t believe I’m leaving TG. These past seven years have gone by so quickly and I just 
wish that time had slowed down. This is going to be a review of my amazing time I’ve had 
here.  

Reception                                                                                                                                                     
My funniest memory in Reception was when Tim Peak was landing back to earth and 
Pippa (my new found best friend) and I decided we were going to plan a Tim Peak party. 
We told everyone to bring 10 items of food in but our teacher found out and she made sure 
than none of us bought food and she bought it all in, instead. Well, I mean it was her 
money - 30 quid down the drain! 

My funniest moments (featuring Pippa)                                                                                              
I have many good memories but some of my favourites are when I came up with new 
words like, agressious or goodly. Other times are when Pippa was absent and I was sitting 
on a stool next to Mrs. Pellet-Ward and I was rocking on my chair a little too much and 
it caused me to fall backwards. Luckily, I landed on Mrs. Pellet-Ward’s bag. I just fell 
and smiled. It was like I was moving in slow motion and you could just see me in mid-air 
absolutely beaming, slightly embarrassed but that’s me .I also remember in year 3 when 
Pip, Lily and I did a dance in the talent assembly - it was very embarrassing. 

PGL                                                                                                                                                              
PGL was so much fun that it deserves a whole paragraph to its self I had so much fun, on 
the giant swing, raft building and although it was eventful I still had the time of my life. 

Highlights                                                                                                                                                    
Some of my highlights are getting voted to be sports captain and school council.                     
I have also found lots of talents like art and hula hooping.    

Conclusion                                                                                                                                                      
Overall, I will never forget TG but I want to say a huge thank you to Mrs. Gray Mrs. 
Pellet-Ward and all the teachers that have ever taught me. And thank you to all my 



 

 

friends who have supported me over the years. Life will be very different without the TG 
family standing at my side.                                                                                                                                                                        


